
 

 

 

  

  

Royal Cornwall Show is nearly here!  
 

 

 

If you are planning on attending the show from Thursday 6 June- Saturday 8 June, 

make sure you plan your route in advance as there will be a temporary 30MPH 

speed limit in place along the A39 at Hals Grave and we expect there will be heavy 

traffic in the area across all three days of the show. 

 

We encourage those attending the show to pre-plan their journeys home and 

nominate a designated sober driver before attending the show in a bid to ensure our 

roads are kept safe and free from drink drivers. We take a zero-tolerance approach 

to drink driving, and road safety officers will be patrolling the local road network to 

keep everyone safe. 

 

We urge everyone to be mindful of their behaviour, and we would like to reiterate 

we will not tolerate anti-social behaviour. The team will be carrying out high 

visibility foot patrols throughout each day of the show, and in the surrounding areas 

after the show finishes each day. 

 

We hope everyone has an enjoyable time at the Royal Cornwall Show, and please 

do come and say hello to us if you see us there! 
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